WESSEX COELIAC UK
VOLUNTARY SUPPORT GROUP

15th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING — 6 MAY 2017
St James Road Methodist Church Hall Southampton

10.00 am

AGENDA
1. Welcome (Chair)
2.  Apologies (Secretary)
3. Minutes of last AGM (Secretary)
4.  Group Organiser’s report (Group Organiser)
5. End of Year Accounts (Treasurer)
6. Election of committee* (Independent guest)
7.  Any other business (Any member)

*Qur Treasurer, Alan Noble, stood down after ten years in this role,
but is willing to continue as a Committee Member and Bank
Account signatory. Roger Kidd was co-opted on to the committee
as Treasurer with effect from 15t January 2017 and is prepared to
stand as Treasurer. Kevin Sessions stood down from the
committee following the appointment of John Kenshole as
Webmaster.

The following members are prepared to stand for election for 2017.

Chairperson Barbara Bainbridge
Secretary Judy Allen
Treasurer Roger Kidd

Group Organiser Pauline Kidd

Committee Members:
Caroline Benjamin, Janet Day, Wendy Johnston, John Kenshole,
Rhiannon Leighton, Alan Noble and Lorrayne Smith.



